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Pancholi, Diana

From: Jeremy Hoffman <hoffmanj@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 9:28 PM
To: Pancholi, Diana
Subject: I support row houses at 851-853 Sierra Vista Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As a YIMBY advocate for more affordable housing and as an environmentalist, I support dense infill housing 
development in Mountain View. Replacing three SFHs and an industrial building with 9 row houses is moving 
in the right direction. 

Sincerely, 
Jeremy Hoffman 
2040 W Middlefield Rd 
Mountain View 
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